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If you need to file a Notice of Postponement from the General 
Bar Examination, you should complete the online Notice of 
Postponement located in the Examination Status section of the 
landing page of your applicant portal, prior to the 
commencement of the administration of the bar examination.  
 
Your previously paid application fee will be applied to the next 
bar examination for which you apply; however, you will incur a 
postponement fee. Please be reminded that any laptop fee paid 
for the current examination is not transferable to a future 
examination. 
 
The fee to postpone from the General Bar Examination is 
determined by the date of receipt in the board’s office of your 
Notice of Postponement ($100 if received at least 7 days before 
the commencement of the administration of the examination, or 
$200 if received prior to but less than 7 days before the 
commencement of the administration of the examination). If 
written notification is not received prior to the commencement 
of the examination, or not provided at all, the fee to take a 
subsequent examination will be $450 pursuant to rule 4-47. 
 
Note: If you applied to take both Part A and Part B, but have 
decided to take one part only, do not submit the Notice of 
Postponement (so that you retain a seat for the part you do 
take). Instead, send notification through the Correspondence 
page of the applicant portal advising which part you will not 
take. Understand that you will be required to pay the $450 re-
examination fee to apply to take any part of the examination at a 
future date. 

 

https://www.floridabarexam.org/web/website.nsf/login.xsp
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